
Our Members’ Top Concerns 

Based on your feedback at the General Membership Meeting on Jan. 14, we wanted to give members 

another opportunity to tell us your biggest concerns. Over the past two weeks, we launched a member 

priorities survey where we asked members about their issues. 

Nearly 800 members responded to the survey. Here are our members’ top five priorities: 

1) Reversing 10-percent pay cut, 

2) Removing the emergency manager, 

3) Ensuring that TIP money is paid, 

4) Unfreezing the pay steps, and 

5) Ensuring healthy environments. 

The graphic below shows more complete survey results.

 

Members also said they are concerned about: 

 Paying off the DPS debt, 

 Repealing the emergency manager law, 

 Ensuring smaller class sizes/case loads, 

 Ensuring safe, welcoming schools, 

 Ensuring the district’s financial security, 



 Restoring local control over local schools, 

 Filling teacher and staff vacancies, and 

 Returning EAA schools to DPS. 

 We want to thank all members who completed the survey. Responses from the survey will be used to 

help us fine-tune and update our list of collective demands. The only way to secure our demands is to 

stand and fight together. 


